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Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

In processing your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, the Criminal Division referred documents originating
in the Civil Division to this Office for review and response
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act. This letter
acknowledges receipt of that referral on January 4, 1982.

Due to our back-log of prior requests, a delay in
responding regarding the releasability of these documents is
anticipated. However, we will respond to you as soon as
possible. Your patience in this matter is appreciated.

Very truly yours,
MADEL JOﬁ%%%%jéﬁ;Au&?tj//
Attorney In Charge
FOI/PA Office, Civil Division



